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Guandong Li, a graduate student in the Tulane Earth and Environmental Sciences
department, was featured in a Washington Post article for his group's recent study
on Louisiana's coastal wetlands. The article is titled "A ‘collapse’ is looming for
Louisiana’s coastal wetlands, scientists say." Read the article here.
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